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TWO 1912 LETTERS ADDRESSED TO CASEMENT AT CARNSTROAN
(1) John Harris to Casement at Carnstroan
23 April 1912
[Casement note:] R at Larne 26 April 1912

THE ANTI-SLAVERY AND ABORIGINES PROTECTION SOCIETY

Secretary:

51, DENISON HOUSE,

TRAVERS BUXTON, M.A.

3 VAUXHALL BRIDGE ROAD,


LONDON, S.W.

Organising Secretaries:

REV. J.H. AND MRS. HARRIS

23th April, 1912

My dear Sir Roger, 

I return you herewith these two letters. Who and what is this interesting correspondent Dora Meyer? It seems to me that she would be a very good person with whom to maintain a correspondence.

Could you not let me retain a copy of the letter? I would not use her name publicly, but I should like to use the statements which are so admirable. Then, too, cannot I show a copy to Father Keating?

Yours very sincerely,

John Harris 

Sir Roger Casement, C.M.G.

Carnstroan

Myrtlefield Park

Belfast

(2) Travers Buxton to Casement at Carnstroan
NLI 13073/45/ii
25 April 1912
[Casement note:] R at Larne 26 April 1912

THE ANTI-SLAVERY AND ABORIGINES PROTECTION SOCIETY

Secretary: TRAVERS BUXTON, M.A.

51, DENISON HOUSE,

3 VAUXHALL BRIDGE ROAD,

LONDON, S.W.

Organising Secretaries:

REV. J.H. AND MRS. HARRIS

25th April, 1912

Dear Sir Roger, 

I wrote to the Foreign Office before our Annual meeting to know of they could tell us anything as to the publication of your report, and received a letter in reply that Sir Edward Grey "is unable to make any official announcement at present in regard to this matter and has no further information to give." I hope, however, (and I understand from Noel Buxton that this is so) that the official announcement will not be long delayed. I see in this morning's "Times" a paragraph from their Lima correspondent, that the Peruvian government has appointed a commission to report on a general plan of reforms in the Putumayo, to be presented before the 28th July next. I hope this is a genuine attempt to put things right. Have you heard anything about it?
We had a talk with Mr. Percy Browne at our Annual meeting on Tuesday, and he kindly showed me a copy of the suggested letter about the R.C. Mission. Mr. Harris has been seeing certain people interested in Peru on this matter and is writing you fully. It would appear from what we hear that there are Protestant missionaries already at work in Peru, who, were funds forthcoming, would not be unprepared to start a mission in the Putumayo. This seems to me to put quite a new aspect on the entire matter, and I do not see how we could advise Protestant ministers like Mr. Meyer to back up the Roman Catholic Mission, if a Protestant mission is possible.

I hope you are all the better for getting away to Ireland.

Believe me,

Yours sincerely,

Travers Buxton 

Sir Roger Casement, C.M.G.

Carnstroan

Myrtlefield Park
 
Belfast.

